
 
 

 

DATE: April 05, 2021 
 
TO: Iowa Enrolled Covid-19 Vaccine Providers 
 
RE: Vaccine Shortage Order 
 
Effective immediately, the Vaccine Shortage Orders issued by the Iowa Department of Public Health on 
December 14, 2020, January 21, 2021, February 1, 2021, and March 08, 2021 have been rescinded. 
 
Effective April 05, 2021, any person age 16 or 18 and over (as defined by the respective vaccine Emergency 
Use Authorization) is eligible to receive a vaccination from enrolled COVID-19 Vaccine Providers. Enrolled 
vaccine providers may reference the “Iowa Department of Public Health COVID-19 Vaccine Administration 
Policy” dated April 05, 2021 for guidance regarding prioritization needs as well as immunity protections while 
providing medical care in response to the public health disaster. 
 
 
Executed by: 
 

 
Interim Director 
Iowa Department of Public Health 
 
Issue Date: April 05, 2021 
Effective Date: April 05, 2021 
 


